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EBSCO
New Film

former and new authors. The Web Page
application forms and instructions were
created. Timelines for responding to
requests were regularized. Efforts to solicit
publishing ideas continued.

As of this year, the AALL Publications
Series consists of 48 titles. Titles cover
various subjects and formats: legislative
history sources; a manual for law
librarianship; a manual for cataloging
legal literature; copyright; law librarian
interviews; an index to AALL Annual
Meetings; foreign law codes and
legislation; law library staff organization

and administration; a foreign law
collection directory; research guides; a
book on publication opportunities; a
history of law librarianship; state and
federal union lists; a thesaurus; guides, etc.
The Hein titles can be found on AALLNET,
or at Hein’s Web page (http://www.
wshein.com). The number of subjects
covered has expanded dramatically over
time, and will continue to grow.

The Publications Committee has always
been involved, to a greater or lesser
extent, in working with Rothman, and then
Hein, to promote the organization’s interest

in quality publications about and for legal
librarianship and law librarians. The AALL
Publications Committee is exploring 
further ways to open doors to publishing
opportunities for the membership. The
Hein/AALL author/publisher relationship
provides a satisfying model for relations
with more publishing entities in the future.

April Schwartz
(schwa084@gold.tc.umn.edu) is Business
Law Librarian at the University of
Minnesota Law Library in Minneapolis,
Minnesota.

Rothman continued from page 1

Chapter News continued from page 12

Board Members: Debbie Libenguth,
Marcy McCahan.

New Officers for the Law Librarians 
of Puget Sound (LLOPS) officers are: 

President: Katherine Foster
Vice President/President-Elect: 
Karen Helde

Secretary: Linda Tobiska
Treasurer: Kara Phillips

2000–2001 SANDALL Officers are:
President: John Adkins
Vice President: Carol Hyne
Past President: Joan Allen-Hart

Secretary: Pat Lopez
Treasurer: Loren Stamper

Compiled and edited by Marilyn K. Harhai,
University of Orlando School of Law, Euliano Law
Library, 6441 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, FL 32807-
3673 • 407/275-2100 • fax: 407/275-3654 •
mharhai@mail.barry.edu
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